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EAST GOSHEN TOWNSHIP 

CONSERVANCY BOARD MEETING 
March 11, 2020 

 
The East Goshen Township Conservancy Board held a regularly scheduled meeting on 
Wednesday, March 11, 2020 at 7:00 p.m. at the Township Building.  Members in attendance 
are indicated in BOLD: 
 Chairman, Walter Wujcik 
Vice Chairman, Andy Tyler 
Erich Meyer 
Scott Sanders 
Sandra Snyder  
Dan Flynn 
Leo Sinclair 
 Others present were: 
 Michele Truitt, Township Supervisor 
 
Call to Order  
Walter called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. 
 
Pledge of Allegiance & Moment of Silence 
Walter led those present in the Pledge of Allegiance and then asked for a moment of silence 
to remember those who serve in our military and our first responders. 
 
Minutes 
The minutes of the February 12, 2020 meeting were approved. 
 
Chairman’s Report 
1. Walter sent an email to Ms. Dagan, the contact at East High School. He has not received a 
response yet. 
 
Old Business 
1.  2020 Keep East Goshen Beautiful Day – This event will be held on Saturday April 18, 
2020.  Emails will be sent to previous participants the end of March/early April.  Notice will 
be put on Constant Contact, East Goshen signs, etc.  Walter commented that if anyone has 
someone they want to suggest, please give him their information.   
 
2.   2020 ABC Planning Meeting – This event was held on Tuesday January 28 at 6:00 pm. 
The evening meeting went well.  The BOS sent out letters acknowledging goals for each ABC 
for 2020. 
 
3.  2020 Spring Event – Wood chips will be put around the Clymer’s Woods trees. March 21st 
at 9:00 am was selected.  Walter will send an email to the other CB members and Eunice 
Alexander.   
 
4.  2020 Fall Tree Planting – Will be discussed later. 
 
5.  East Goshen Ponds.  Work on the Marydell pond is ongoing.  The Township held their 
first meeting about the #1 pond in Bow Tree.  Scott suggested that trees be planted near the 
water to provide shade and keep the water cool. Trees should be planted at Marydell soon. 
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New Business 
1. Tree and Street Tree Resolution - Mark Gordon, township Zoning Officer, notified the 
Conservancy Board that he was recently speaking with a local landscaper about the Tree 
Resolution and the landscaper recommended that the township consider adding the Eastern 
Red Cedar to our list. Scott had no problem with adding the Eastern Red Cedar.  He also 
suggested that they make a list of trees that shouldn’t be used.  Walter will email Mark 
Gordon.  
 
Liaison Report 
1.  Board of Supervisors – Walter reported for Michele Truitt that the TND overlay has been 
tabled until the Paoli Pike Trail is done, probably sometime in the fall.  
2.  Municipal Authority – Walter reported that the sewer plant has maintained compliance. 
They are installing new generators. 
 
Any Other Matter 
1.  Scott asked about a plan for a walkway along Rte 352.  Walter mentioned that there is a 
committee for this but everything is on hold for now. 
 
Adjournment 
There being no further business, Scott moved to adjourn the meeting.  Erich seconded the 
motion.  The meeting was adjourned at 8:00 p.m.  The next meeting will be April 8, 2020 at 
7:00 pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Ruth Kiefer, Recording Secretary 


